
 

From Poulton Lancelyn Primary School Association 
Dear Parents  
 
WOW! what an achievement -  Events  this  term have raised approx  £4’000 !  
This  goes  direct ly back to  the school ,  to benefi t  every Poulton Lancelyn Pupi l .  
 
Chr is tmas  Cards , Uniform Sales ,  Break the Rules ,  Fi lm Nights ,  Paper Chain s ,  
Chr is tmas  Raff le  and Elfr idges have raised thi s  incredible  amount and we 
couldn’t  do i t  with your  support.  From PLPSA (aka The PTA!)  -  Thank You.  
 
Recently  I  di scussed what  school  memories  are made of ;  i t  i sn’t  just  about the 
(obvious ly very  import ant)  learning,  but also  the fun activit ies  that chi ldren 
exper ience  in school  with their  fr iends .  In  the  current c l imate  this  would not be 
poss ible  without rais ing much-needed funds  for  the ‘EXTRAS’ .   
Schools  cannot  provide  these alone;  your  generos i ty al lows  PLPSA to  ass i s t .  
 
PLPSA provided the  school  with :  Santa Dash Medals ,  Pantomime Snacks ,  Se lection 
Boxes  from Santa,  and the  Pr ize  for  the Paper  Chains  event . 
The New Year  wi l l  see us  fund new i-PADS for  each c lass  to  he lp teachers  with 
their  fantast ic  work and aid the  chi ldren.  Our  next  aim is  to  improve  the  junior 
playground,  as  we did for  the  infants  last  yea r . 
 
To  our  PLPSA team you’re amazing! !  The support and volunteer ing is  just 
overwhelming;  events  cou ldn’t  run without you.  Making v ideos ,  sort ing uniform 
to  se l l ,  holding buckets ,  making and sourc ing Elfr idges gi fts ,  f inding raff le  
pr izes ,  buy ing 470 select ion boxes ,  bags  of  c r i sps  and Freddo’s ,  cooking and 
serv ing hotdogs ,  dress ing as  e lves  and helping the kids  choose over 1500 gifts  –  
THANK YOU! 
 
Thank you to  ALL the  te achers  and off ice team in school  for  
he lping us  achieve these  results !   
Big shout out to  Mr  Brew the Caretaker  for  your  never -ending patience!  
 
F inal ly we would l ike to  wish al l  families  a Merry  Chri s tmas and Happy New  
Year  and look forward to  al l  the  fun in 2023! !  
 
Regards ,  Katy Mosedale  and Steph McGi l l  
PLPSA Chair  and Vice  Chair  
 
 


